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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

22/09/2019  18:04:462019/3959/P OBJ Daisy Adams I used to live in a Gower Mews, the restaurant backs on to my old flat. The noise and smell from the restaurant 

forced me to find alternative accommodation.

22/09/2019  16:39:222019/3959/P COMMNT Anna Parkinson This business has been operating illegally as a restaurant for some time without planning permission as has 

been evident  to local residents from the smells and the noise. The business operates in a densely populated 

residential area which means that the smells from cooking penetrate local homes from 9.30 am onwards and 

the noise from diners rises up from the rear of the building and lasts well into the night, making it impossible to 

open rear windows.  I would like to object to the proposal on the following grounds: lack of space to the rear of 

the building to accomodate appropriate kitchen and extractor fans; the noise generated by diners and 

potentially by the fans themselves, though this would presumably reduce the smells; the predominance of 

existing restaurants in the street, changed from a previous balance with retail; additional restaurants 

potentially contribute to pest problems in the area.
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